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FIRST CLASS FAMILY FUN WITH STENA LINE KIDS CRUISES

LEADING ferry company Stena Line is inviting children to take to the seas and enjoy a fun family day out with a difference as the hugely successful Kids Cruises return.
With different themed cruises running throughout the year, parents have plenty of time to find a costume for their little ones, and with themes such as Pirates and Princesses and Superheroes, there is something to suit everyone! 
Tickets are available from £12 per person, with family tickets (2 adults and 2 children/infants) from only £44. Particularly suitable for under-8s, everyone is welcome and fantastic family fun is guaranteed for passengers from the moment they board.
Kids will be treated to a day of dressing up, dancing, face-painting, karaoke, disco, puppet show and much more as they sail across the Irish Sea.
Orla Noonan, Travel Commercial Manager at Stena Line said:
“We are delighted that the Kids Cruises are making a welcome return as Mums, Dads and the kids just love them.  Whether parents are looking for a day out with a difference for the kids or for a fun birthday party idea, the cruises will be a special treat for all onboard.
[bookmark: _GoBack]“The Cruises are always action-packed for the little ones but there is plenty for adults to enjoy too including the comfy seating, speciality coffee from Barista and great places to eat and drink. Customers can stay in touch while they travel using our free Wi-Fi, complimentary use of iPads, a free cinema as well as choose from a great range of dining options and meal deals. Our onboard shop offers up to 50% savings compared to the high street so people can enjoy a bit of retail therapy and customers will receive a £5 onboard shopping voucher when they spend £25** or more,” Orla added.
The non-landing cruises depart Belfast at 11.30am and set sail for Cairnryan, returning to Belfast at 5.45pm. 
Pirates and Princesses Cruise departs on 4th March, 20th April, 6th & 20th May, 3rd June and 9th September.
Superheroes Cruise departs on 1st & 29th April, 13th & 27th May, 10th & 24th June and 23rd September.
Wizards and Witches Cruise departs on 28th & 31st October.
See Santa at Sea Cruise departs on 25th & 26th November and 2nd, 3rd, 9th, 10th, 16th & 17th December.
 For further information or to book go to www.stenaline.co.uk/kidsfun, call 08447 70 70 70 or visit your local travel agent. Book early to avoid disappointment.
* All cruises are subject to availability.  Terms and Conditions apply.
**See website for more details
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